FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

Dear Readers, with your extreme support we have been
able to continue with the ongoing process of improving
the standard of one of the most read medical journal of
the country, The Journal of BCPS. This quarter we had
arranged a workshop for updating the ‘Information for
Authors’ section of the journal. The attention to this
part was long overdue. We had an overwhelming
response from the participants and thus have been able
to place in-front of you a new set of criteria and outline

(J Bangladesh Coll Phys Surg 2012; 30: 121)

for submission of manuscript for the journal. This will
help the new and aspiring researchers to write quality
articles acceptable in an international arena. With your
support further improvements will see light in the near
future.

Prof. HAM Nazmul Ahasan
Editor-in-Chief



